

Chat – GNSO Review Working Party Meeting – 15 May 2014

- Nathalie Peregrine: Welcome to the GNSO Review Working Party of 15 May 2014
- Jennifer Wolfe: Hello!
- Marika Konings: Hi Jen
- Matt Ashtiani: hi everyone!
- stephane van gelder: Hi all
- Larisa Gurnick: Hello everyone!
- Nathalie Peregrine: Avri Doria will be joining shortly
- Nathalie Peregrine: Avri has joined the AC room
- Nathalie Peregrine: Volker Greimann has joined the call
- Marika Konings: Hi Volker - can you confirm that you are (one of) the representatives for the registrar SG?
- Volker Greimann: Hi marika, we have not yet selected our representatives formally.
- Marika Konings: OK, I'll leave it blank for now ;-)
- Avri Doria: yeah i do think we need at least one from each SG, and any observer should be cool. but like 1 per.
- Avri Doria: I did not hear, criteria on trnsparency of operations and membership? hop[e so.
- Avri Doria: agree, with all getting smae questions. let the person who answeres call it Nt relevant is they feel that it is the case.
- Avri Doria: i do that all the time on surveys.
- Avri Doria: just get exasperated and quit.

- Nathalie Peregrine: Thomas Rickert sends his apology for today's call
- Avri Doria: just did it yesterday on a poll i was taking for a group i work with.
- Marika Konings: Next GNSO Council meeting is actually on June 8
- Marika Konings: It is always easier to cancel a meeting than add one later on ;-)
- stephane van gelder: I think an open session of this group is a good idea
- Marika Konings: Sorry for the confusion - it is indeed June 5!
- Matt Ashtiani: thanks, all!